
SEHS SLT Minutes  
2.7.2023  

  
The meeting commenced at 8:15am in room 106.  
  
Copies of the January meeting minutes were reviewed and approved. 
  
Old Business   
A registration update was provided by Vega where staff were reminded about email 
communication as well as the upcoming Curriculum Fair on February 16 at 6pm and a rising 
freshman meeting on campus February 24 at 8:45am. Second block teachers should review the 
2023 Blitz Registration Schedule to know when counseling will be registering their classes. 

New Business   
Mr. Scott provided an update on our testing data where many subjects saw vast increases in 
proficiency. 
 
Mr. Scott shared student enrollment projections for the 2023-24 school year in which we will see a 
decrease in student enrollment. More information will be shared later this week once Mr. Scott 
meets with Human Resources. Additionally, the transfer window is open and staff are encouraged 
to speak with Mr. Scott about any changes in their plans for the 2023-24 school year.  
 
Concerns over the number of teachers with 4th block planning were raised in which Clapp 
suggested that only in season coaches have 4th block planning. This concern was discussed as it 
creates significant imbalances throughout the day where 4th block classes are extremely full. This 
will be reviewed when the matrix is drafted.  
 
Mr. Scott shared that 1st semester failures have decreased to 5%. Failing students should be 
referred to the Learning Hub. Additionally, Vega shared that counseling was coming back to 
criteria/parameters for putting kids into credit recovery that include: student must have a 50 or 
better average, student cannot have more than 10 absences, and the student must be recovering 
two credits to go in with Tidwell during the day.  
 
A concern was raised over Falcon Fundamental item #22 in which teachers are giving students 
extra credit for not using bathroom passes. Mr. Scott emphasized that grades should be standards 
based and would remind staff about this expectation.   
 
The EC department asked that teachers respond to IEP meeting invites as soon as possible.  
 
Parent and Student Questions / Announcements  
None. 
  
The meeting adjourned at 8:57am.  
  
The next meeting is March 7 at 8:15am in room 100.  
 

https://gcsnccom-my.sharepoint.com/:w:/g/personal/davisj4_gcsnc_com/EW8CEgcaAFhNnvlkhPslyHkB5zd8era7uUd2eXkPOxIDEA?e=gz7ggq

